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  Weekly Buzz 

Hello! Lots of people are off poorly this week so please remember to wash your hands 
thoroughly. 

This week’s Go Noodle winners are Y6, Tidy Classroom winners were Y1. Next week is the 
first school football match of the year and we would like to wish our team good luck, they will be play-
ing at St Leonards. Well done to everyone who took part in the KS2 cross country, we had some great 
results including a 1st and 3rd! There will be lots more sports news next week. 

Next week we hope to be going back to normal with assemblies in the hall and we are looking forward 
to having hot dinners again. Thanks to parents and carers for making all the sandwiches this week! 

Happy birthday to all the birthday children this week, we hope you have a fantastic time celebrating 
with your friends and families. Well done to all the aspirational children. 

See you next week. 

9th October 2023              Dinner menu: Week 3 

St John’s the Evangelist 

Mass Times 

Saturday 6.30pm 

Sunday 9.00am and 

11.00am (Children’s 

Liturgy) 

Reminders 

Harvest Liturgy will take place in school on 12th October and we will be collecting donations for 

Bridgnorth Food Bank in the Office w/c 9th October. No fresh food but any tins, packets, toiletries or 

baby goods would be much appreciated. 

Plea for spare colouring/puzzle/sticker books! If you have any spares please drop them into the office, 

we are running short in our Breakfast and Fun clubs. Thank you. 

PE kit—thank you to all those who are supporting school by ensuring their child is wearing the correct 

PE kit. A gentle reminder that black/grey/blue hoodies or jumpers are not part of our PE kit. A green 

SJRC hoodie or a school cardigan or jumper can be worn. 

Hoop earrings and bracelets are not permitted as per our school uniform policy. 
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Monday 

 

Fun club  3.20-5.20 

Y6 Swimming 

 

Tuesday Fun club 3.20-5.20 

Football Match at St Leonards 3.30—5pm 

Wednesday 

 

Fun club 3.20-5.20 

Y6 Stay and Read 10.45am 

UKS2 Football and Boccia at the Friars          

2-4.30pm 

Thursday 

 

Fun club 3.20-5.20 

Harvest Liturgy 9.10am 

Friday Fun club 3.20-5.20 

 

Attendance for w/c 02/10/23 =  93% 

Reception 94% 

Year 1 99.2% 

Year 2 86.9% 

Year 3 95.4% 

Year 4 97.8% 

Year 5 92.7% 

Year 6 84.1% 

Whole school attendance this year = 95.7% 

Attendance Target—96% 

Happy Birthday and Best Wishes on your special day! 

YR—Archie 

Y4—Bonnie 

Y5—Tobias 

Catholic Life 

 October is dedicated to the Holy Rosary. 

By tradition the Catholic Church dedicates each month of the year to a certain 

devotion. The month of October is dedicated to the Holy Rosary, one of the 

best known of all Catholic devotions. 

October includes the Feast of Our Lady of the Rosary on October 7th. The best 

way to celebrate the month is, of course, to pray to the Rosary. 

Traffic  Due to the volume of traffic and large vehicles travelling down the Innage in the morning and at home time, please be 

vigilant  as they can encroach the pavements. Please park on Innage Lane car park, not on the road. Car park passes are      

available from the school office. Many thanks. 



Celebration Assembly — Aspirational 

Reception 

William 

William always has a strong desire to achieve and be great at all that he does! He loves 

phonics and learning; he is often heard doing his best singing when he learns a new 

phoneme. We think William is absolutely fantastic and has been amazing this wee at 

trying his best to achieve in everything we have asked of him. 

Year 1 

Arthur Ba 

Our aspirational award goes to Arthur. He is always striving to get better and better at 

his work. 

Year 2 

Lottie 

Lottie wins the award this week for being creative and determined by inspiring her 

peers with her passion for writing. 

Year 3 

Noah B 

Noah always follows our St John’s behaviour policy and is a role model for others.  

Noah always works hard and he then aspires to be even better! Noah is always 

wanting to better himself and increase his knowledge. This is a great mindset to have 

in life. Well done Noah! 

Year 4 

Bertie 

Our award for aspiration goes to Bertie! This week Bertie has had his hand up to share 

his knowledge and to ask questions to deepen his understanding. Bertie aspires to be 

the best he can be and we love seeing it. Well done, keep reaching to be the best. 

Year 5 

Theodore 

Theodore has demonstrated the value of being aspirational this week in various ways. 

Not only can he be relied upon to try his best in each lesson, and engage with his 

learning, he also demonstrated this value in football and cross country. A real credit to 

himself and our school that Theodore is always trying to ain high and be the best he 

can be. 

Year 6 

Sophie 

Our aspirational star of the week is Sophie. Sophie has settled into life as a year 6 pupil 

phenomenally. Sophie always tries her best and gives everything she does 100% effort. 

Sophie completes all her work and has a fantastic friend and role model to the     

younger children in the school. Keep it up Sophie—well done! 


